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           September 2019


Dear Parents and Carers

Thank you for taking the time to read our new PTA newsletter, here to regularly give you information on previous and upcoming events. We would like to introduce the Chair, Mrs Natalie Pritchett,  the Vice Chair, Mrs Jemma Schofield and our Secretary Mrs Elena Pascanu, appointed at our recent AGM meeting. 
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The PTA look forward to organising lots of fun packed events for you to enjoy. Thursday 26th September: 
Pop up stall selling popcorn and uniform.
 
Wednesday 23rd October: 
Halloween disco. 
3.15pm to 4pm Nursery and reception.
4.15pm to 5.30pm KS1 and KS2.
 
Friday 11th October:
Pop up stall selling hot chocolate and cookies.
 
Friday 29th November:
Pop up stall selling Xmas Jumpers. 
Donations of jumpers can be given to reception from Monday 4th November.
 
Friday 6th December:
Christmas fair 3.15pm to 5.15pm.
Please contact the PTA if you are interested in running a stall at the fair.
PTA@gca.herts.sch.uk
Following a financial Review, the price of tickets and items sold at events will need to increase. This is something that we have avoided for a number of years but unfortunately has now become necessary. 

The PTA is a non-profit group, run by volunteers. All money raised goes towards helping to improve our school and to support projects like the Zen Den and the library.
 
We look forward to your support.
Next Event - Uniform and popcorn pop-up stall

On Thursday 26th September, we will be holding a pop-up stall in the main playground. We will be selling second hand school uniform priced between 50p and £1. If you have School uniform including P.E kits to donate, please take it to the main reception office before 3pm on Wednesday 25th September. Please make sure the items you wish to donate are of a good condition. Please do not give us underwear or anything stained. Thank you.
 
We will also be selling sweet and sweet & salty popcorn for £1.50.
Volunteers and ideas needed.

Are you able to help our PTA? We need people to support us at some of our big events. If you are interested in helping us or you have any fundraising ideas please contact us via email.
PTA@gca.herts.sch.uk
 
 
Events calendar:

image1.png
{&@P". GARDEN CITY ACADEMY




